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We are pleased to see from the list we have in school that you have been allocated a place at 
Sherburn High School. 
 
This letter is to welcome you and to say that we are looking forward to meeting you on Wednesday 
1st July 2020. There is a 3-day transition package which takes place on Wednesday 1st, Thursday 
2nd and Friday 3rd July. You will be here with us for those 3 days, making new friends and getting to 
know the school and teachers better. On the evening of Wednesday 1st July there will be a parents’ 
meeting to share key messages. 
 
Further information about the transition package, including the parents’ meeting will be shared in the 
near future. 
 
We also know that you probably have lots of questions to ask and things you would like to find out 
about coming to high school.  We will be visiting most of you in your primary schools before July to 
talk to you about joining Sherburn High School and to answer any questions you might have. 
 
Enjoy your chocolate and we look forward to seeing you later in the year! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

                                                        
 
Ms M Oakley                                                                        Mr A Stanton 
Headteacher                                                                        Assistant Headteacher & Transition 
Leader 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


